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3 May 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
 
Year 11 Good Luck Day – Wednesday 8 May 2024  
 
On Wednesday (8 May 2024), we will be wishing our Year 11 students the best of luck for the exam period 
and celebrating all their efforts and accomplishments of the past 5 years. They will therefore have a 
different to normal school day.  
 
They will need to arrive in their tutor areas for normal morning registration at 8:30am, before engaging with 
a series of morning lessons and a Good Luck assembly during period 4. The day will be a ‘posh togs’ non-
uniform day for them - students should dress in smart-casual attire. 
 
Should they wish to get a shirt signed as a memento of the last 5 years, they can do. They should bring this 
in addition to what they are wearing.  
 
The Good Luck assembly will take place in the Main Hall and students will be dismissed home at 
approximately 2:00pm to prepare for their subsequent examinations. You will be aware that this is not their 
last day, but it is tradition that we have a Good Luck Day before the majority of the examinations kick-start 
over the remainder of the week. 
 
 

      Wednesday 8 May 2024 

Tutor As normal with tutor activities 

Lesson 1 & 2 As normal 

Break – as normal 

Lesson 3 Shortened from 11:30-12:00 

Year 11 Lunch  – 12:00-12:30 

12:30 – 2:00 Good Luck assembly in the Main Hall 

Students dismissed at 2pm 

 
 
Please do discuss the above with your child.  
 
I wanted to also place on record my thanks to you for your support during my time as Head of the Year 
group. I am very much looking forward to seeing their efforts come to fruition over the coming weeks.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 

Miss E Kelly  
Head of Year 11  
 


